
Thanksgiving  Centerpieces 

I wanted to write about ideas 

for fun centerpieces for 

Thanksgiving and then I thought, 

why not just a bunch of fun pictures. So 

here they are! Hope you can copy one or 

take ideas from different pictures and 

create your own. Happy Thanksgiving to 

everyone! 

From the Presidentõs Garden- C i n d y  R y a n 
 GCD Calendar  

Wednesday November 2nd  

In-club bulb workshop at the 

home of  Pat van den Broek, 15 

Linda Lane, coffee 9:30, 10:00 

workshop 

Friday November 4th  

New Canaan Garden Club flower 

arranging workshop with Ellen 

Avellino.  GCD members 

welcome. Held at the New 
Canaan Nature Center at 10:00, 

$50 to attend.  rsvp to 

cbayne1@optonline.net.  

Monday November 7th  

Board Meeting at the home of  

Deb Murray, 100 Stephen Mather 

Road 8:45 coffee, 9:00 meeting. 

Wednesday November 9th  

Membership Meeting, St. Lukeõs 

Parish Hall, 9:30 coffee, 10:00 

meeting. 

Flower Arranging 

Candlestick workshop 

immediately following the 

membership meeting at St. Lukeõs 

Parish Hall, please bring a brown 

bag lunch and clippers. 

Thursday, November 17th  

Zone Reps Meeting  at CT 

Agricultural Experiment Station, 

New Haven, 9:30 

Friday November 18th  

Holiday luncheon hosted by The 

Danbury Garden Club featuring 

Ruth Loiseau, master floral 

designer for the White House. 
Held at the Amber Room 

Colonnade, Danbury at 9:45, $25 

for program, $45 for program 

and lunch.   

Tuesday, November 22nd  

Thanksgiving Centerpiece 

Workshop at the home of Emily 

D'Andrea, 9 Hamilton Lane at 

9:30.   

Thursday December 1st  

Christmas Greens Workshop, 

Boy Scout Cabin, 9:00 

Monday December 5th  

Board Meeting at the home of 

Peggy Peoples, 86 Delafield Island 

Rd. 8:45 coffee, 9:00 meeting. 

Wednesday December 14th  

Christmas Tea, 12ñ2:30. 

March 1st -3rd  

Green fingers Show 
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November Membership Meeting  

Anne McKee and Sheryl Lincoln 

We are very excited to have the duo of Nancy Berner 

and Susan Lowry from New York City speak to us about 

the Public Gardens of Paris.  They have a beautiful presen-

tation and will also have available for sale their book, 

"Garden Guide:  NYC," about the public gardens of New 

York City.  Nancy and Susan also lead custom-designed 

walking tours of New York City gardens.  Please join us at 

St. Lukes for a what promises to be a wonderful pro-

gram.  Coffee will be at 9:30 am and the meeting begins at 

10:00 am. 

 Flower Arranging  

Emily DõAndrea, Beth Crump, Lisa Brickman 

The In-club Challenge Class at the October Meeting was 

a big success with 15 entries. The entrants were given a 

small green glass vase and flowers of all different shades 

of Fall .There were no size restrictions or criteria for the 

challenge which led to many different and gorgeous ar-

rangements. Thank you all for being up for the challenge- 

 

On November 9 th  we will be having an In -Club 

Flower Arranging Candlestick Workshop  directly 

after the meeting at St. Lukeõs. Hopefully everyone will 

plan to participate!  All materials will be supplied, but you 

may want to bring a pair of your own candlesticks just to 

have a better vision of how your arrangement will compli-

ment them though its not necessary. Do bring your clip-

pers and a brown bag lunch if you would like. This should 

get all of us geared up for the holiday decorating! 

 

A big thank you to Carol Matton for her wonderful tea 

table arrangement. The three- tiered basket filled with 

greens from the garden and veggies was the perfect com-

pliment to the challenge class arrangements. The Scout 

Cabin was all decked out in Autumnal hues! 

 

THANKSGIVING CENTERPIECE WORKSHOP  

REMINDER to all who signed up for the Thanksgiving 

Centerpiece Workshop.  It will be held on Tuesday, Nov 

22 at 9:30am at the home of Emily D'Andrea  9 Hamilton 

Lane.  Please bring a check payable to Emily if you have 

not already paid. You may bring your own container to 

arrange in but we will also provide a green plastic oblong 

liner with oasis.  Don't forget your clippers.   

 

 

 

 

Emily DõAndrea (1st Place #13), Susan Cator & Janice 

Shand (2nd Place #10) and Gwynne Tibbets (3rd Place #12), 

Susan Balloch, Peggy Peoples & Carol Caulfield, Debbie 

Murray, Janet Sargent, Beth Crump, Debbie McLean, 

Charky Armstrong & Francis Wilson, Pam Domittner, Lisa 

Brickman & Debbie Bussey also participated in the com-

petition. 

CONGRATULATIONS 

IRENE MILTMORE & 

TIBBY ROSENBERRY We 

should all recognize and 

congratulate our very 

talented Flower Arrangers 

Irene & Tibby for their 

2nd Place at the Fairfield 

Show in the Monochro-

matic Division.  The photo 

below tells all! You should 

both be very proud and 

we as a club are very 

proud of you too.  Thank 

you for sharing your tal-

ent. 

~the Flower Arranging 

Committee 
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Horticulture  
Debbie Bussey and Debby McLean Kearney 

A huge thank you to Debbie Bussey and  Lois Baylis for all 

of their wonderful instruction and help with our four trough 

making workshops this month.  The workshops were a huge 

success and good fun.  For those of you who were unable to 

participate, we have put detailed instructions on how to 

make troughs as well as materials required on the Horticul-

ture section of the GCD web site.  We plan to hold a 

trough òplantingó workshop at Oliverõs Nursery in Fairfield 

sometime in early April 2012, where you will be able to 

purchase plants to pot up your troughs.  We hope that all 

who made a trough will enter our in-club trough competi-

tion next May. 

Packets of seeds of Hypoestes phyllostachya ôSplash Select 

Pinkõ (Polka Dot Plant) were distributed to those wanting to 

grow them at the October membership meeting.  These 

seeds are being grown for classes 33 (Novice) and 34 

(Other) also for the Greenfingers show in March.   

Rules are: One plant grown from seed, exhibited in a pot 

not to exceed 6ó in diameter with compatible saucer.  

Growing instructions can be found under Horticulture on 

the GCD web site.  We hope many of you will be successful 

growing this plant so that we have lots of GCD Green-

fingers entries in March. 

We have also provided to those interested Geranium pre-

tense ôSplish Splashõ to be grown for the Sasqua Garden Club 

show May 17-19, 2012, classes 23 (novice) and 24 (non-

novice).   Rules are: One plant grown from seed, exhibited 

in an appropriately sized terracotta pot with saucer.  A 

4"x6" key card encased in plastic detailing dates and growing 

conditions is required. 

 http://www.sasqua.org/members/content/

SplishSplashFlowerShow.pdf 
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Results from Fairfield Garden Club Show  

CONGRATULATIONS to all of our members (Joan Barksdale, 

Lois Baylis, Debbie Bussey, Carol Caulfield, Betsy Hester, 

Debby McLean, Irene Miltimore and Judy Rodriguez) who en-

tered the Fairfield Garden Club Show òColoratura!ó  Our club 

appeared to have the largest number of Hort entries, with truly 

fantastic results and each entrant placing.  A very special thank 

you to Carol Caulfield and Debbie Bussey for their many hours 

of hard work and effort transporting, grooming, and entering 

our memberõs specimens. 

We would like to congratulate and make special mention of: 

Class 2 ð Palette ð Trough Garden: 

 1st place Lois Baylis, and  

winner of the GCA Catherine Beattie Medal!  

òAwarded for excellence in horticulture to an 

entry distinguished by its vibrancy, prime condi-

tion and perfection of grooming.ó 

 

 "There is no season when such pleasant and sunny spots may 

be lighted on, and produce so pleasant an effect on the feelings, 

as now in October." -  Nathaniel Hawthorne 

Coloratura, Fairfield show:  GCD has 5 

entries in this challenge class:  grown from 

seed Capsicum annuum 'Sangria' 

Provisionals trough planting work-

shop hosted by Debbie Bussey 

http://www.sasqua.org/members/content/SplishSplashFlowerShow.pdf
http://www.sasqua.org/members/content/SplishSplashFlowerShow.pdf

